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Dear Committee 

Please DO NOT  pass any plans which might in any way impinge on the Stonehenge
monument. 
I am dismayed that it could even be considered.  Especially as there may be other
important archeology around it.
The monument has been where it is for thousands of years and does not need anything to
detract from it.

Yours sincerely 
Susan Brandes  (Mrs)




